
  

 

 City of Pflugerville – Heatherwilde Recommendation Letter 

Halff Associates, Inc. 
9500 Amberglen Blvd. 

Building F, Suite 125 
Austin, Texas 78729 

(512) 777-4600 

To:   City of Pflugerville  

 Patricia Davis, P.E. 

 City Engineer 

 15500 Sun Light Near Way #B 

 Pflugerville, TX 78660 

 

Date:  September 14, 2020 

 

Subject: Recommendation for Award – Heatherwilde Roadway Rehabilitation Project  

 

The City opened bids for the Heatherwilde Roadway Rehabilitation Project on Friday, September 

11th, 2020 at 2:00 PM from the following five (5) contractors:  

 

1) Aaron Concrete Contractors, LP 

2) Diamond X Contracting 

3) Patin Construction LLC 

4) QA Construction Services, Inc.  

5) Smith Contracting Co., Inc. 

 

Each contractor submitted a base bid for construction of approximately 6340 LF of pavement 

rehabilitation on Heatherwilde Blvd, Ganzania Dr, Hughmont Dr and Sweetwood Song Dr. Bids for 

Add Alternate #1 and Add Alternate #2 were submitted for construction of approximately 790 LF of 

pavement rehabilitation on Acanthus St. Bids for Add Alternate #2 were submitted for construction of 

approximately 790 LF of pavement rehabilitation on Laurelleaf Dr.  

 

After tabulating and checking bid totals, we have determined that all five bids were responsive and no 

rounding or calculation errors were made. The low bidder is QA Construction Services, Inc. with a 

base bid of $1,098,000.00; an Add Alternate #1 bid of $144,750.00; an Add Alternate #2 bid of 

$98,915.00; for a total bid (base plus Add Alt #1, 2) of $1,341,665.00. Based on this being the lowest 

responsive bid, we recommend award of the construction contract (Base Bid, Add Alts #1 and Add Alt 

#2) to QA Construction Services, Inc. in the amount of $1,341,665.00.  A tabulation of the bids is 

attached for your records. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the bids or this letter, please let me know.  

 

Sincerely, 

Halff Associates, Inc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dan Franz, P.E. CFM 

Public Works Team Leader 

 

Cc: Nicole Debevoise, P.E. – Halff Associates 


